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Two Japanese sisters, 
Miki-san and Hitomi-san, 
coming from Düsseldorf 
arrived in Munich on 
Wednesday 3rd 2014. 
They belong to the group 
of missionaries who have 
been sent by True 
Mother to the 
providentially chosen 
countries that are 
important for the 
realization of the Vision 
2020.  

Before they left Japan in 
July 2013, they had 
participated at a 
workshop where also 

True Mother was personally present speaking to them. 

Together with seven other brothers and sisters from the local community we started the witnessing 
campaign at our Holy Ground in the English Garden for prayer.  

After that we went for a little sight seeing tour to the city center and visited the Marienplatz, the city hall and 
the Frauendom, the central Catholic cathedral. A good start into this time of activities in Munich. 

The days were filled with different kinds of events – mainly witnessing, visiting families, coming to know the 
city and state of Bavaria and of course the preparations for the seminar weekend with Johannes Stampf from 
Vienna. 
 

 

 

 

 


